
 

 

Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0225 “Revised Timescales for LDZ Shrinkage 
Arrangements”  

 

 

Dear John 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon this Modification Proposal, as the Proposer I can 

confirm that we are fully supportive of its implementation.  We have nothing further to add to our 

justification for its implementation that is contained within the Modification Proposal. 

 

We have not been made aware of any issues relating to the nature, intent or implementation of 

this Modification Proposal.  If any issues do arise in Representations we would be more than 

happy to discuss this at the Modification Panel or directly with the Authority. 

 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Simon Trivella 

Commercial Manager 

Wales & West Utilities 

John Bradley 

Modification Panel Secretary 

Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

31 Homer Road 

Solihull 
B91 3LT 

6
th
 November 2008 

 


